
 

PROJECT TITLE: 

Fiscal Year 2023 Water Main Replacement Project 
 
 
 
 

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW: The project 

consists of standard trench replacement 

of approximately four miles of aging and 

at-risk potable water main pipes. The 

water mains were selected as part of the 

City’s ongoing Water Main Replacement 

planning efforts, which helps prioritize the 

most important locations. 

 
 
 

PROJECT BENEFITS: The project will 

replace approximately two percent of 

existing public water infrastructure to 

deliver a safe and steady supply of potable 

water to the community within the City of 

Santa Barbara. This maintains the 

structural integrity of the City’s water 

distribution systems and reduces the risk 

of future main breaks. 
 

 

QUICK FACTS 

Location: Three locations throughout the City (State Street, Alameda Padre Serra, and Foothill 

Road) 

Construction Schedule: winter 2025 – summer 2025 

Construction Contract Costs: $9,111,244 

Funding Source: Water Main Replacement Fund 

 
 

  
CONTACT INFORMATION 

City Project Manager:  Mehdi Moussavian, Project Engineer 

Phone:  (805) 897-2501 

E-mail: MMoussavian@SantaBarbaraCA.gov 

mailto:MMoussavian@SantaBarbaraCA.gov


 

Fiscal Year 2023 Water Main Replacement Project 

 

Street/ Location From To 

State Street Junipero Street Valerio Street 

Valerio Street State Street Santa Barbara Street 

Mission Street State Street Anacapa Street 

Padre Street State Street Santa Barbara Street 

Los Olivos Street Chapala Street Anacapa Street 

Junipero Street Chapala Street Anacapa Street 

Wellington Street Junipero Street Pueblo Street 

Alameda Padre Serra Las Alturas Overlook Lane 

Lucinda Lane Lucinda Lane Alamar Avenue 

Calle Laureles Foothill Road 510 East Calle Laureles 

Marilyn Way 510 E Calle Laureles Alamar Avenue 

Alamar Avenue Foothill Road Marilyn Way 

 


